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Hopper Season Celebration…RSVPs due…Hop along to it 

 

 

Senior Men’s REPORT: 

I wrote in the first newsletter of the year that we were working hard as a group and hoping that 
the senior men’s performances would improve throughout the year. With the injection of some 
experienced players and with the core group from previous years working tirelessly, 
improvement was possible. Well improve we did and to win the championship from being on 
the bottom the previous year was a feat I will never forget. This win, this successful season was 
all due to every player buying into what we were trying to achieve and being invested in our 
program. AND WORKING HARD. Every player knew their role, accepted it and took pride in it. A 
20-3 win record for the year was very satisfying. 

To the Hoppers who faithfully supported us throughout the year and who have continued to 
support us over the last few years when the going has been tough, THANKYOU! Your support 
has been appreciated by the group. Looking forward to the UBA end of season get together 
next week. A chance for everyone to celebrate together. 

 
John Fox- Ulverstone Senior Men’s coach. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NWBU awards: 

Congratulations to the following NWBU award recipients. 

Melissa Budgeon- Services to Basketball 
Garry Gale- Services to Basketball 
Penny Higgins- Certificate of Merit 

Helen Lynd- Certificate of Merit 
Jodie Murphy- Certificate of Merit 
Lisa Hingston- Certificate of Merit 

 

The UBA acknowledges our UBA award recipients’ volunteer services-  
 enhancing Basketball within our local community  

 

 

 



                                                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1 round to go…followed by finals rounds… ‘Let’s run Little Hoppers’ 

  

Follow www.PlayHQ.com for all the latest game results! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

U10s Coaching announcements: 

Congratulations to U10 Girls Mentor Coach: Robert Bourke, Coach: Katelyn Mainwaring 

Congratulations to U10 Boys Mentor coach: Phil Thomas, Coaches: Adam Starr, Daniel Abley 

U10 Roster 

The NW U10 roster is just around the corner with the following dates and venues locked in: 

• Saturday 21 August at the Devonport Basketball Stadium 

• Saturday 4 September at the Ulverstone Basketball Stadium 

• Saturday 18 September at the Somerset and Wynyard Basketball Stadiums 

U10 Girls training: Saturdays 7:00am-8:15am    &           U10 Boys training: Thursdays 3:45-5:00pm 

(Bring $3, a drink and loads of enthusiasm to learn!) 

***Further registration and team details can be sought from the above coaches*** 

 

 

http://www.playhq.com/
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U22s Coaching announcements: 

Congratulations to Women’s U22 Head Coach: Kristen Johnson, Assistant Coach: Bianca Knott, Team 
Manager: Kobe Summers  

Congratulations to Men’s U22 Head Coach: Nic Copper, Assistant Coach: Melissa Budgeon, Team Manager: 
Carly Dilger 

U22 Women’s training: Thursdays 6:00pm-7:30pm    &      U22 Men’s training: Fridays 5:30pm-6:30pm 

***Further information can be sought from the above coaches*** 

U22 Roster 

 

(U22 Home Game-Free Door entry to Junior Hoppers 
who wear the Hopper colours)  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRIMARY SCHOOL ROSTER - TERM 3 
Registration, Team details, and Game time fixtures have been sent to respective schools or please 

see links posted to UBA Facebook Page. 

For further information contact UBA Primary Schools Roster Coordinator- Loren Clarke: 

loren.clarke@education.tas.gov.au 

 

 

 

 

Term 3 “The Academy with Paul Campbell” begins July 24th! 
• Saturday Mini Hoops returns to Ulverstone Basketball Stadium and East Devonport Primary on the 24th. Both 

sessions beginning at 10am. 

• Tuesday After school clinics at Latrobe High start on the 27th at 3:30 for ages 7-11 and 4:30 for ages 12-16. 

• Thursday after school clinics at Ulverstone Basketball Stadium start on the 29th at 3:30 for ages 7-11 and 4:30 for 

ages 12-16. 

Register: https://theacademybasketball.com/programs/ 

 

 

https://theacademybasketball.com/programs/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Merchandise (still available for purchase) 

 

For all Merchandise enquires/orders-please contact Georgia or Skye the UBA merchandise coordinators 

 

 

EFTPOS: 

Now available: EFTPOS facilities (available at all games: door entry charges, merchandise, and the bar…) 

 

 

 

 



Junior Commission and Senior Commission Meetings: 

~Junior Commission Meeting-  
The next monthly Junior Commission meeting will be advised soon. Meetings are held at the Lighthouse Hotel, 

upstairs meeting room.  All are welcome and we encourage members, parent’s and supporters to attend. (Junior 

Commissioner-Craig Radford 0418 399 487)  

~Senior Commission Meeting-  
The next monthly Senior Commission meeting will be advised soon. Meetings are held at the Lighthouse Hotel, 

upstairs meeting room.  All are welcome and we encourage members, parent’s and supporters to attend. (Senior 

Commissioner-Belinda Slatter 0417 306 360) 

 

Keeping our Club COVID Safe 

 

Upon entry to the UBA stadium please use either the ‘Check in Tas’ QR code sign in or the paper sign in sheet.  

 

If you have any items that you would like to share with our member base, please contact 

Administrator-Emma Eustace: ulverstonebasketball@outlook.com 

Follow our Social media for all the LATEST updated info 

   Ulverstone Basketball Association 

ulverstonebasketball 

 

about:blank


Please support our Sponsors like they support us! 

OUR AMAZING SPONSORS 2021 

Considering supporting our UBA club in 2022?  

Please contact our UBA Sponsorship Coordinator Lee: lbhancock@bigpond.com or contact a UBA board member 
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